
Ref .No. MCHI/TO/13-14/004  
     July 9, 2013 

 
To, 
 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Sub : Zonal Meeting with Building Proposal Department – Dy. Chief Engineer (City). 
 
 
We had a meeting with Shri Sanjeev Anaokar, Dy. Chief Engineer (City),  on Friday, the 5th July 
2013 at 2.45 p.m at Building Proposal Department, E Ward, MCGM, Sankly Street, Byculla, 
Mumbai – 400 027.    
 
The meeting was very successful. During the meeting we had suggested Dy. Chief Engineer 
(City), to have monthly meetings with MCHI members to resolve their individual issues, pending 
with their offices.  Dy. Chief Engineer (City), was very kind enough to agree and he fixed the 
first meeting on 26th July 2013 and he will be available along with all 3 Executive Engineers. 
 
The members who are operating in City and want to discuss their issues, kindly send their short 
brief to Secretariat on email id secretariat@mchi.net We within MCHI can take up around 8 to 
10 cases in each meeting.  The issues will be discussed with Dy. Chief Engineer in the presence 
of individual developers and he will give guidelines on these connected issues. 
 
Kindly therefore send your queries at the earliest to have a fruitful meeting on 26th July 2013. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For MCHI–CREDAI, 
 
           Sd/- 
(Deepak Goradia) 
Vice President & Task Owner. 
 
 
 
 


